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Hunter, Donielle

From: Ohio Power Siting Board <contactopsb@puc.state.oh.us>
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 3:27 PM
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 18-0488    [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0GImWp:ref ]

please file in 18-0488 
 
 
--------------- Forwarded Message --------------- 
From: Ohio Power Siting Board [contactopsb@puc.state.oh.us] 
Sent: 4/5/2019 2:37 PM 
To: docketing@puco.ohio.gov 
Subject: comment 17-2295 and 18-0488 [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0GImWp:ref ] 
   
Hello I am Cody Baker, a 21 year old who recently purchased my first home here in Seneca county. The reason 
I chose this area is for the vast wildlife and peaceful living to start a family. My property (farm with land) was 
signed up for wind turbines prior to me purchasing it. My address is 6208 South Cr43 Tiffin OH 44883. I reside 
right in the middle of where the projected turbines are supposed to go. The previous owner signed up for them 
being they didn’t live here and I assume didn’t worry about them since they didn’t live here. Since then they 
have been sued from the wind company for a dispute over different land they own. I don’t have much making 
me live here. I could live anywhere in the United States. I feel that if these turbines come in it will cause me to 
look elsewhere to raise a family and spend my life. Who would want to live by numerous 600’ wind turbines. I 
believe there is around 20 that will all be within a mile of my home. I hope these wind turbines do not go 
through.  
Thank you for your time.  
 
 
ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0GImWp:ref 
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